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 Memorandum of Understanding with Community Development Institute Head Start 

 
 Diana Ezell 
 

 

Enclosed for consideration for approval is the Memorandum of Understanding between 
the TPSD and Community Development Institute Head Start in the provision of 
services to preschool children, three to five years of age, eligible for special education 
in compliance with the Federal and State laws and regulations. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

           ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
  
                            Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mrs. Brevard (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 

 
       PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

Action 


